
 

 

 

 

 

 

Walsden St Peter’s Newsletter 21
st
 December 2023 

 

School closes tomorrow, 22
nd

 December at normal time and reopens on  

Monday 8
th
 January 2024.  This is the last newsletter this term.   

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from all the staff at Walsden St Peter’s. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Miss Dunn and her partner Mark on the early but safe arrival of their 

baby daughter Holly last Friday. Mother and daughter are doing great and looking forward 

to spending their first Christmas together as a family of three!  Mrs Alison Allely will be 

covering Y5 for Miss Dunn’s maternity leave. 

 

Infant Christmas performance – The Apprentice Angel 

Well done to all our infant children on this years’ Christmas performance – The Apprentice 

Angel; you were all amazing and should be very proud. A big thank you to all the staff who 

did an amazing job putting it together and to all the parents/carers who came along to 

watch.  An individual photo of your child in costume has been emailed to parents this week 

and a selection of photos can be viewed on the school website/class pages. 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU Friends of Walsden 

A BIG THANK YOU to Friends of Walsden (FOW) for all their 

fundraising and events this year including all their amazing efforts this 

festive season.  A BIG THANK YOU also to everyone who has donated 

and supported these events.  We are very lucky to have such a 

wonderful PTA and school community who care so much about all our 

children; thank you from everyone at Walsden St Peter’s.   

 

Carol Service  

Please join us at 9.30am, St Peter’s Church tomorrow for a Carol Service to mark the end of 

the festive season in school.  Everyone is welcome.  There will be no parents’ assembly in the 

afternoon. 

 

School Council news 

There are going to be lots of fun things to do during our ‘Football week’ fundraiser starting 

on 15
th
 January including training, matches and a chance to have you photo take with Bertie 

Bee and the FA Trophy!  Watch out for more information coming out in the New Year. 

The School Councillors 

 

Esther Logue & Emma Crowther, Headteachers  
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